

## **College Station Independent School District**

Success...each life...each day...each hour

## **MEMORANDUM**

To:

Dr. Valerie Jochen, Board President

From:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools

Date:

March 13, 2015

Subject:

Consider Approval of a Resolution in Support of the Proposal by Texas

A&M University to Host a 2016 Presidential or Vice Presidential Debate

Agenda Item:

E-2

Board Priority/

District Goal:

Priorities A & B; Goals 1, 2 & 3

## **Background**

Texas A&M University (TAMU) is actively pursuing the opportunity to host a 2016 Presidential or Vice Presidential debate during the fall general election campaign season. Representatives from CSISD have already met three times this year with the group at TAMU to help plan for and pledge our support for the effort. To help show the local community support for this project in the College Station-Bryan area, TAMU is asking the cities of College Station and Bryan, Brazos County and both Bryan ISD and College Station ISD to adopt resolutions supporting this effort.

## Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District approve the attached resolution in support of the proposal by Texas A&M University to host a 2016 Presidential or Vice Presidential debate.